
  
 
 

 
 

 

Bangerang Cup Film 

Last Friday, the Lowesdale Bangerang Cup 
team (Imogen, Bradley, Sommers and 
Alyssha), produced a stop motion film.        
Mr Francis, from Corowa High School, visited 
the school to show them how to do this.   
 

Stage 3 Excursion to 
Bendigo/ Ballarat 

 

The Stage 3 students and Mr Bobbin have 
been exploring the Deborah Mine, Sovereign 
Hill and watched the light show. 
They return tonight. 
 

Christmas Night 

 
Students have the opportunity to join the 
combined schools singing on Friday Nov 29. 
Christmas or casual clothes. 
                                                                    
The P&C will be selling raffle tickets on the 
night 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dates to Remember  Term 4 

25 Nov Years 5/6 PD day Savernake 

28-29 Nov Years 3-4 excursion 

29 Nov Christmas Night Corowa 

2 – 6 Dec Year 6 Corowa High 

Thurs 12 

Dec Presentation Night 6.45pm 
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Ambulance Cover  

 

Are you aware that ambulance cover is changing 
next year? 
From next year ambulance cover for schools 
will only cover the state in which the school 
is located. 
What does that mean for Lowesdale Public 
School students? 

Lowesdale Public School students will not 
be covered by the school’s ambulance policy 
if they attend an excursion in Victoria (or 
any other state). If an ambulance is called 
and the student does not have private 
ambulance cover, parents will be required 
to pay the account which could potentially 
cost hundreds of dollars. 
What should I do? 
Lowesdale Public School families are 
encouraged to purchase private ambulance 
cover before 29 January 2020 
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Is Martika 

for making sure others 

are being included. 

 

 

An interview with 

Martika: 

What would you like to learn more about at 

school? 

 I want to get better at maths, at the 

moment the 7 times table. 

What do you like to learn to do out of school?  

 I like role playing video games, 

particularly Dragon Quest Builder 2.  

 

Assembly Awards                        
 

School Leaders Award: 

 Harrison for explaining maths outside 

of class. 

Sports Award: 

 Logan for having a good try in 

badminton. 

Music Awards: 

 Eric for concentrating and listening 

well. Well done. 

 For trying really hard. Well done. 

Art Awards: 

 Imogen for dedication to finishing her 

Matisse inspired painting. 

 Lucia for her excellent painting and 

mixing colours on the Christmas trees. 

Merit Awards:  

 Eric for confidently explaining maths 

strategies he used. 

 Stephanie for developing questions 

about the Eureka Stockade. 

 Dalton for taking more care with his 

handwriting. 

 Jonathan for improvement in spelling 

unfamiliar words. 
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Federation Art Awards 

 
Brad and Sommers received awards for their Art works at 
the recent Fed Art Prize in Corowa. Brad received a highly 
commended award for his imaginative dragon drawing 
and Sommers won the Youth artist Award for her 
Appropriation of Matisse's goldfish. Both of these artworks 
evolved from lesson at Lowesdale Public school.  
Imogen Tomlinson and Will Hogan were successful with 
their entries too as they were sold on the night of the 
exhibition. Well done to all the young ones who entered 
their work. 
 

Christmas Trees 

Students painting the Christmas trees for the Corowa 

Christmas Festival next week.  They used their knowledge of 

public art and mixing colours. Everyone was in a jolly mood 

as they also sang up a storm of happy songs. A lovely start 

to the festive season.  

 

Rivalea Pigs 

 

Pete Smith from Rivalea visited the school on Wednesday to 

congratulate the students on their artistic efforts and painting 

the pig seats for Rivalea canteen. This year is year of the 'Pig'. 

The students learned about public art and eye-catching 

designs. They also learned about the artwork of the 

Shepparton cows and other successful outdoor artworks. The pigs will now go on tour to the 

canteens of Rivalea piggery sites and eventually make their way back to Lowesdale School.          

Pete decided that the students had done such a magnificent job that he would reward them by 

donating them back to the school for the children to enjoy in the future.  
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